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Jeffrey Thurrell Featured in Local and National Media on His
New Role as Regional Managing Partner in Irvine

News

1.27.22


Fisher Phillips recently announced that Jeffrey Thurrell is the new Regional Managing Partner in

Irvine, effective January 1, 2022. Jeff, who succeeds Jim McDonald after 20 years in this role, will

lead the office in providing excellent client legal service and continue to strengthen Fisher Phillips

as one of California’s go-to law firms for employment law The news was covered by The Orange

County Business Journal and Law.com.

“Today the Irvine office stands out as a leader in providing high-quality legal services and responsive

and practical advice to its employer clients,” said Jeffrey in Law.com. “I look forward to building

upon the momentum that Jim created for Fisher Phillips by continuing to expand our practice in

California and cultivating our next generation of leaders.”

Read more in the Orange County Business Journal and Law.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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